
From: Wren, David <dwren@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/26/2016 3:35:07 PM
Subject: Hugh Leatherman Terminal overpasses

Attachments: Summey letter to Haley (1).pdf

Chaney,
I recently received a letter, dated Oct. 17, that North Charleston Mayor Keith Summey sent to Gov. Haley earlier this 
month and have attached it for reference.
My question is whether Gov. Haley has any plans to “spur the SCSPA and SCDOT into action,” as the mayor requested, 
to deal with the promised construction of overpasses related to an intermodal rail facility serving the Leatherman 
terminal. If so, what are those plans?
Alternatively, does the governor have any comment to make on this issue, which appears to be creating a rift 
between North Charleston and the ports authority?
Thanks,
David Wren
The Post and Courier
843-607-4155
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